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           4
th
 November 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Pupils in 3
rd

 – 5
th
 class have been invited to attend an SEAI workshop in Blanchardstown on Wednesday 6

th
 

November 2013.  

 

This workshop is interactive and curriculum based. The children will learn about the principals of energy, 

the current global problems and what we can do to help. Students learn about the science of energy and 

climate change through participation in experiments and playing the 'energy game'. All round they are very 

hands on and fun.  

 

This workshop will take place during school hours. Children are required to be in school on time at 8.30am, 

to ensure the class get to the workshop on time.  

 

All parents are requested to complete the permission slip below and give their child €3 to cover the cost of 

the bus to and from the workshop.  

 

If you have any queries please contact the office and/or speak to the class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

______________________________  

Helena Regan 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Permission Slip for SEAI Workshop – 6/11/2013.  

Child’s Name:  

I give permission for my child to attend the SEAI workshop in Blanchardstown on 

Wednesday 6
th

 of November 2013. I give permission for my child to be transported to the 

venue by bus/car. 

Parent signature:  

               

 


